
 

 

          
 
 
 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council  
   
From:  Kathy Payne, City Recorder 
 
Date:  March 17, 2021 
 
 
I am happy to announce that we have two employees who have reached milestones in 
their employment with the City of St. Helens.  The following individuals will receive a 
certificate and pin at the March 17 Council Work Session. 
 
5 Years 
 
Michele Karmartsang started working for the St. Helens Public Library on March 4, 
2016 as a part-time Library Assistant, where she still serves the patrons of the Library. 
 
Roger Stauffer began working for the City on March 14, 2016 as the City’s Building 
Maintenance Utility Worker where he serves today. p 
 
Congratulations, Michele and Roger, and thank you for your service! 
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